
 

Year 5 Newsletter, Spring 1 

English 

Maths 

 

Science 

History 

Religion & Celebration of the 

Word 

PSHE/RHE 

Foundation Subjects 

Our new book is called 

Arthur and the Golden Rope. 

For our final piece we will 

write our own myth set in 

the Norse World. 

 

This half term, Year 5 will be continuing their 

focus on multiplication and division, before 

moving onto a new topic of word problems. 

They are learning to multiply 3-digit-numbers 

by 2-digit numbers.  

The new science unit for this 

half term is Living Things 

and their Habitats. We will be 

conducting an experiment to 

investigate helpful and 

harmful micro-organisms.    

 

The new History unit this 

half term is What was the 

impact of World War II on 

the people of Britain and 

Stockport? Year 5 will be 

going on a visit to 

Stockport air raid shelter. 

In religion, the children are 

learning about inspirational 

people, such as Josephine 

Bakhita. They will also have 

the opportunity to reflect on 

what it really means to be a 

follower of Jesus. 

 

Created to Love Others is the new unit this 

half term it explores our relationships with 

others and builds on the understanding that 

we have been created out of love and for 

love. 

Computing 

In computing we are beginning to look at 

programming through scratch. 

Art  

In art we are looking at painting and mixed 

media: Portraits. Year 5 will be creating their 

own mixed media self-portrait.  

French  

In French, the children will be learning all 

about describing themselves and how they 

feel. 

  

PE 

In PE we are continuing swimming lessons 

and exploring dance.  

Music  

The children will explore songs of WWII and 

develop their understanding of the impact 

music can have. 

 


